From: Stevens, Timothy 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 4:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Rock 'n Roll Half Marathon Event

Yes, he was invited as alderman to the reception, which kicked off the event.

Timothy Stevens
Chief of Staff
2nd Ward Alderman Robert W. Fioretti
1319 S. State Street
Chicago, IL 60605
(312) 263-9273
 

 
 
From: Stevens, Timothy 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 3:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Rock 'n Roll Half Marathon Event
 

​​Steve, 
 
I am writing regarding Ald. Fiorettt's visit on July 18, 2014 to a reception for the Rock 'n Roll Half Marathon. The event was hosted by Competitor Group, which provided access to a rooftop adjacent to Wrigley Field for a music concert.
 
Please let me know if you need anything more related to this matter.
 
Thanks.
 
Tim
 
Timothy Stevens
Chief of Staff
2nd Ward Alderman Robert W. Fioretti
